
 

 

06 January 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

SATS INFORMATION FOR PARENTS MEETING 

We would like to invite you to a meeting about SATs on Tuesday 21st January 2025 at 3.30pm.   

At the meeting we will talk through the details for this year’s tests (12th to 15th May), you will be able to 

look at some example test papers, we will explain how the results will be reported and we will give some 

ideas and resources for revision and homework. The meeting will be a great opportunity to ask any 

questions you have about the test week and supporting your children at home in preparation for the tests.  

We hope you are able to join us. Please return the slip below, or email the school office by Friday 17th 

January 2025 to indicate if you will be able to attend. Please note if you are unable to attend, we will share 

the slides from the meeting after the event. 

Yours sincerely,  

The Year 6 Team 

 

Please return slip by Friday 17th January to the Junior School Office 

 
SATS Information Meeting Tuesday 21st January 2025 

 

I would like to attend the SATS Information meeting. 

 
Name       ______________  (please print) 
 

 

Your child’s name                              __________   Class          __   


